TEXAS A&M UNIVERSITY
' COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCES

COLLEGE STATION, TEXAS

Department of
OCEANOGRAPHY AND METEOROLOGY February 13, 1964

Dr. H. B, Stenzel

Shell Development Company
P, 0, Box 481

Houston 1, Texas

Dear Dr, Stenzel:

I have borrowed from the biology group of this
Department two specimens of Ostrea frons, which
I am forwarding to you by separate mail, These
were obtained from offshore platforms off Panama
City, Florida.

I am sorry that the Institute of Marine Science was
not more liberal with the specimen I left in their
care,

Sincexaly yours,

Louis S. Kornicker
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